
  
 
TO: Members of the Budget Committee 
 
FROM: Brian W. Horton, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
MEETING DATE: November 25, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report CAO13-016 
 The Mount Community Centre’s $1.M Request for City Funding  
 
 
PURPOSE 
 
A report to inform Council that representatives from The  Mount Community Centre will 
attend the November 26 Budget Committee meeting to ask Council to provide a $1.0 
million capital contribution, in five $200,000 annual instalments beginning in 2014, to 
assist in the redevelopment of the former Mount St. Joseph property at 1545 Monaghan 
Road. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CAO13-016, dated 
November 25, 2013, of the Chief Administrative Officer, as follows: 
 
That The Mount Community Centre’s presentation made to the November 26, 2013 
Budget Committee seeking $1.0 Million capital funding from the City in five $200,000 
annual instalments to assist in the redevelopment of the former Mount St. Joseph 
property at 1545 Monaghan Road be referred to City staff for review and a report back 
to Council in early 2014 on whether funding should be provided and from where the 
funds would come. 
 
 
BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
No funds have been identified in the 2014 draft City Capital Budget for this project. If, 
after the recommended detailed staff review, staff recommend the project be funded as 
requested, a funding source for 2014 and subsequent years will be identified.  
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BACKGROUND 
 
Representatives from The Mount Community Centre (TMCC) will attend the November 
26 Budget Committee meeting to ask Council to provide a $1.0 million capital 
contribution, in five $200,000 annual instalments beginning in 2014, to assist in the 
redevelopment of the former Mount St. Joseph property at 1545 Monaghan Road. 
 
Some history and details of the plan redevelopment have been provided by TMCC in 
the attachment appended to this report.  
 
It is recommended the request be referred to City staff for further review and a report 
early in 2014 as to whether funding should be provided and from where the funds 
should come. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian W. Horton 
Chief Administrative Officer  
 
 
Contact:  
Brian W. Horton 
Phone – 705-742-7777, Ext 1810 
Toll Free – 855-738-3755, Ext 1810 
Fax – 705-749-6687  
E-Mail – bhorton@peterborough.ca   
 
Attachment: 
 
The Mount Community Centre Request for Funding Document 
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